
QBC Minutes 08 March 2022 


QEC: 5.30pm 

Present:   Chris Wood (CW), Sue Wilson (SW), Hamish McDonald (HM), Karen Wood (KW), 
Anna Elms (AE) 


Apologies:  Jos Van Hees (JVH), Peter Henry( PH), Georgia Mahoney (GM)


Minutes of the last meeting: 

1st: 	 Sue Wilson 	  	  	  	 2nd:  Hamish McDonald


Items to discuss from last meeting: 


Correspondence In: 	 

1. Advise of tournaments

2. Real bridge

3. Misc


Correspondence Out: 

As above


Financial Statement: 

SBS funds have now been transferred to the Westpac current account.  Will transfer some 
to a Bonus Saver account.  Awaiting CW and GM to become signatories


1st: 	 Hamish McDonald	  	  	  	 2nd:  Chris Wood 


General Business: 


# Description When Who

1 Newsletter: No takers as yet for a replacement for Mary with 
regard to writing the newsletter.


Chris to email the membership

Hamish to mention again tonight

Karen to ask Margot if she would be interested


CW

HM

KW

2 Bar Manager and Bar Stock

Peter investigating the possibility of taking on both roles PH

3 X Files

With the current level of players participating it is discussed and 
agreed the focus should be Real Bridge for the time being.  




Meeting closed at 6:32pm 


Signed__________________________________________       Date______________________

# Description When Who

1
 Real Bridge: 

The QBC is now registered and both Sue and Vivien have 
completed the course.  It is discussed and agreed we should start 
with some social Sunday night evenings and QBC should cover the 
cost.   

To get started:

HM will make an announcement this evening

CW will get up to speed with what’s happening

CW, SW and Viv will construct an introductory email for the 
membership.  


HM

CW

SW 
CW

2 Silver / Bronze Qualifying Round:

With the limited number of people attending Tuesday Night bridge 
it is decided the qualifying round to determine Silver and Bronze 
divisions will be abandoned and the nights played will become 
another series.

Hamish to announce this tonight and CW to email membership


A decision on the reminder of the Championship pairs evenings 
can be made in one month once we have a better idea of the 
advancement of omicron and its impact on membership turnout.

HM

CW


3 Friday Bridge: Has been cancelled for the time being.  A $400 
credit for room rental is being held with St John’s


4 New Members:

Kath Jones and Jim Salinger.  

Nomination form needs to be amended to capture contact details 
of potential new members.  

 

CW



